
HILLCREST WOMEN’S CLUB/ GFWC 
   “Improving the Community Through Volunteering” 
 
On February 27, 2012, the Hillcrest Women’s Club/GFWC will present “Miz B”, a member of the 
Cleveland Association of Black Story Tellers.  “Miz B” will introduce us to the oral tradition by which 
the Story Tellers have passed on the cultural heritage, history and social values from one generation to 
another. 
 
On March 26, 2012, a representative from Pressley Ridge will introduce us to this long established 
organization for treatment of children and youth with challenging behaviors.  Pressley Ridge provides 
nationally recognized services in education, treatment foster care, residential treatment and community 
based programs to nearly 5,200 children, youth and families annually, in seven states, Washington D.C., 
and internationally in Portugal and Hungary.  
 
April 30, 2012 will bring us an exciting program in miniature!  Rosemary Macedonio will show us some 
of her collections of miniatures and talk about her experiences as a collector. 
 
The meetings are held at the Lyndhurst Community Center, 1341 Parkview, Lyndhurst.   Guests are most 
welcome.  Please call Norma at (440) 461-4850 for further information. 


